Stephen Cibulas, will be in his third year at Michigan, studying engineering.  He grew up playing tennis right here at CSC.  We are thrilled to have Coach Stephen returning for a 4th summer!

Lucy Jen, is a rising junior at Seaholm High School.  She plays for the Varsity Tennis Team, which lis amazing after starting tennis in 7th grade! This is Lucy’s first summer at CSC.

Kate Niedzinski, is a rising junior at Southfield Christian High School.  Her school doesn’t have a team, which frees her up to play USTA tournaments.  Kate is excited for her first summer at CSC.

Will Northrop, is a rising sophomore at Brother Rice.  He played JV Tennis this fall.  Will is returning as an assistant coach for a second summer.
